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Tuesday 15th December 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Holiday Information 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY INFORMATION 

 ADVICE 
1. Parents/carers and staff are informed that 

they must continue to inform the school of 
confirmed cases if symptoms developed 
within 48 hours of last being in school.  

 

You MUST email in to admin@deerhusrt.gloucs.sch.uk 
PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE A MESSAGE ON THE ANSWER 
MACHINE AS I WILL NOT BE IN SCHOOL 

2. Parents/carers of pupils and staff who were 
not symptomatic but tested positive within 
48 hours of last being in school also need to 
let the school know. 

 

You MUST email in to admin@deerhusrt.gloucs.sch.uk 
PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE A MESSAGE ON THE ANSWER 
MACHINE AS I WILL NOT BE IN SCHOOL 

3.  
Where a pupil or staff member tests positive 
for coronavirus (COVID-19), having 
developed symptoms more than 48 hours 
since last being in school (Monday 21st 
December – 24th December) the school 
should not be notified.  Parents and carers 
should then follow contact tracing 
instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace.  
 

The Local Authority will offer the COVID School Enquiries 

inbox to parents and carers from 21
st

-24
th

 December. This 

will be covered from 9am-5pm each day. They will contact 
me if there is a positive case reported at this time. 
E: COVIDschoolenquiries@gloucestershire.gov.uk  
T: 01452 426015 
 
 
 
 
 
Please pay regard to all government advice about social 
distancing and Bubbles as I would not want to email you 
during this period to break the news of isolation 
requirements over the festive period. 
 
 
 

4. Where a pupil is unable to return to school 
on the 5

th
 January 2021 because of isolating 

please contact school 

Contact school on 5
th

 January by phone or email admin as 
you normally would stating why your child is absent. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs Neveu 
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